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26th January 2023 

Dear parent/carer, 

National Reference Testing  

I am writing to notify you that your child has been selected to take part in National Reference 
Testing. This occurs within 330 schools yearly and this year St Joseph’s have been selected to take 
part. Your child will be chosen to take either a maths or English paper lasting 1 hour, and no prior 
revision is required. This testing will take place on Tuesday 21st February 2023.  

Along with this letter I have provided you with additional information regarding the tests and how 
they will be administered. Please share this information with your child and inform them of the 
information page on the school’s website. 

If for any reason your child cannot take part on this day, please put the reasons in writing to myself 
so that I can notify the testing agency.  

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please send these via email: yry@sjcs.org.uk  

Yours sincerely  

 

Miss Y Ryder  


